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 Since this is not an everyday occurrence, no one is trained for it.
Situational Survival Guide: (FREE Bonus Included) HOW EXACTLY TO Defend
Yourself In 10 Dangerous Situations And Stay Alive In Fatal Situations
Nowadays, protection is a significant issue no matter in which corner of
the world you are. The situation is worse in some countries compared to
others but isn't nonexistent all over the world. Most of us owe it to
ourselves to become safe and care for our lives and focus on survival.
Lifestyle is something special and it must be treated that way. There
are varying types of dangerous as well as fatal circumstances where you
discover your life at risk.Getting Your FREE Bonus Down load this book,
read it to the finish and see "BONUS: Your FREE Gift" chapter following
the conclusion. We have designed this publication as a guide for those
who want to understand how to proceed in dangerous situations like
kidnapping, threats, rape, and robbery. Their behaviors may lead to them
getting the reason their life is at risk. However there are measures
that you can take in these circumstances that will assist you survive
the most severe of worst. A lot of people do not really know how to act
in these situations. This publication is a complete instruction so that
you can thoroughly become acquainted with the dangerous problems and the
survival solutions so you are never caught off-guard. Moreover, we have
also covered fatal situations like drowning, getting fire, falling off
height and suchlike. Download your E-book "Situational Survival Guide:
HOW EXACTLY TO Defend Yourself In 10 Dangerous Situations And Stay Alive
In Fatal Situations" by scrolling up and clicking on "Buy Today with
1-Click" button!
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Appears to be another copy and paste book out for the quick buck from
the ignorant. By looking at the cover picture,it appeared generally
there will be some simple protection movements/lessons for various
situations- but not just a single one in the whole book.Sadly the book
is filled up with basic /vague ideas to getting away of situations-most
which would get you injured or killed.Don't waste your time or money.
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